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February 2, 2016 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 
Subject: FCC ID: UZ7CDRDB - TPC Declaration Letter 

 

To the commission, 

 

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation, declare that the EUT (Model Name: CDRDB) is slave device and 

channels used are defined by the master device. The firmware locks the output power below 500 mW 

EIRP, as such TPC is not required. 

 

Regards, 

 
Mark S. Luksich  

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering  

631-738-5134  

Mark.Luksich@zebra.com  
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